
1000 WATTS 146() KC, 

PHONE 434 P. 0, Box 132 

KCR 
CHANUTE, KANSAS 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir; 

Thank you for your very complete and accurate DX report on our 
station for November 6, 1952. I will verify it exactly as 
submitted. Several persons reported trouble with WCMB. At 
a later date we will have a special DX program which will 
be Publicised through both clubs so perhaps we'll here from 
you again. 

Sincerely, 

Jerre 
Manager 


